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MESSAGE FROM THE
EXECUTIVE DEAN
A Message from the Executive Dean of
McGovern Medical School
Hello,

McGovern Medical School is proud to offer an excellent curriculum
to educate and mentor compassionate physicians and biomedical
scientists instilled with a passion for lifelong learning. Our outcomes-
based curriculum is founded within a context of medical humanities and
innovative technology.

Within the expanse of The University of Texas Health Science Center at
Houston (UTHealth Houston) and the Texas Medical Center, McGovern
Medical School is poised to offer a collaborative and supportive
environment.

Our school fosters an outstanding community promoting professionalism
and leadership. With our hospital affiliates, including the Memorial
Hermann Hospital System, Lyndon B. Johnson Hospital, the UTHealth
Houston Harris County Psychiatric Center, and the UT MD Anderson
Cancer Center, we offer an outstanding clinical environment for learners,
providing excellent care and working to eliminate health care disparities.

I invite you to learn more about our degree programs and curriculum.

Warm regards,

John Hancock, MA, MB, BChir, PhD, ScD 
Executive Dean 
H. Wayne Hightower Distinguished Professor 
McGovern Medical School at UTHealth Houston


